
 
 

December 4, 2024 

 

TO:    Clerks of Session 

RE:  2025 Annual Reports 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is time to begin preparations of the (A) presbytery 2025 Annual Reports, and the (B) General Assembly 

Annual Statistical report.  The reports are the same this year as last. The Annual Review of Pastoral 

Compensation (AR-5) is forwarded to the Committee on Ministry.  

 

(A) PRESBYTERY ANNUAL REPORTS – DUE TO THE PRESBYTERY OFFICE, FEBRUARY 7, 2025. 

Listed below are the forms to be completed.  
Form No. Form Name 

AR-1 2025 Commissioners to Indian Nations Presbytery 

AR-2 2025 Lay Leadership  

AR-3 2025 Session Members  

AR-4 Necrology Report for 2024 

 

The following report is due after the Annual Review of the Pastor(s). 
AR-5 Annual Review of Pastoral Compensation. If no pastor mark “N/A”.  

 

The forms can be found on the presbytery website at www.okinp.org/links-and-resources.  Scroll down to 

Clerks of Sessions - Annual Reports, download each form and save as a document, (some forms are formatted 

in tables) complete the set of forms and email to the presbytery office at info@okinp.org or mail hard copies to 

the presbytery office at the address noted below. If you have difficulty, contact the office (info@okinp.org) for 

help.  
 

These reports are very helpful to Presbytery staff throughout the year.  Please complete and return. 
 

(B) GENERAL ASSEMBLY ANNUAL STATISTICAL REPORT - DUE TO G.A., FEBRUARY 7, 2025. 

Information and questions about the Annual Statistical Report can be found at: 

http://oga.pcusa.org/section/churchwide-ministries/stats/statistical-reporting-faq/ or you can email 

OGARecords@pcusa.org.  The link will be live January 2, 2025. 

The form is available for on-line entry at the same link above. The system works best with Firefox, Google 

Chrome and Safari. The User I.D. and Password for your church was mailed to you.   Note: Sessions are to 

approve this report before submitting it to the General Assembly.  Please email copies of this report to 

info@okinp.org or mail hard copies to the presbytery office. 

 

Your colleague in ministry, 
       

     Tracy 
 

Tracy L. Evans 

Stated Clerk 
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